

Product Bulletin:

Feb 15, 2018

Subject: Rear Underride Guard

Stoughton Trailers has implemented a running change to our rear underride guard. The 4 vertical uprights on the rear will come standard with holes predrilled at the center of the posts.



These holes are necessary for the installation of the optional steps or diagonal dock lock reinforcements. By drilling these holes on every vertical upright, we can streamline production, reduce the number of component SKUs and parts inventory, as well as reduce the number of repair parts needed by our customers. This change also makes it easier for customers to retrofit steps and dock lock reinforcements in the field.

The holes do not compromise the performance of the vertical uprights.

Please contact your sales representative or 608-873-2500 if you have any questions.